
 

 

 

I have inspected the Hornchurch and Upminster Sea Cadets summary account sheet for 

the financial year 1 April 2019 to 31 March 2020. 

The accounts shown below are reflective of the income and expenditure based on the 

time and information provided to me. 

Harry Gray, Inspected 26 January 2021. 

 


